
 

 

 

Westbury COB update to the Westbury Area Board meeting on 10 

 
Community engagement 
 
The COB has been meeting with services in Westbury to further understand 
requirements. The COB have met with the neighbourhood policing team, the library and the 
leisure centre since the last area board and will be meeting with more service
the coming months. If you would like to meet with the COB please email 
campusconsultation@wiltshire.gov.uk
 
Expressions of interest 
 
The COB is delighted that there were 11 expressions of interest from people who are 
interested in supporting the campus.
project in Wiltshire so far. 
 
The COB is looking forward to working with the new members of the COB once 
been appointed by the area board.
 
The next meeting of the COB will be to welcome the new members and it is hoped this can be 
held later this month. 
 
COB name 
 
The COB believes with the switch to developing a working proposal
project is entering a new phase
 
To reflect this shift the COB would like the area board to consider giving it a new name that 
better reflects the work it is undertaking. 
 
The COB would like to suggest two options:
 

• Westbury Campus Development 

• Westbury Community Campus Team
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The COB has been meeting with services in Westbury to further understand 
requirements. The COB have met with the neighbourhood policing team, the library and the 
leisure centre since the last area board and will be meeting with more service

. If you would like to meet with the COB please email 
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